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 Enrollment for 2015  
Our enrollment is now at 152. We had one withdrawal this past week. This is still up 
from last year’s count at this time, which was 144. 
 

 Homecoming Dance 

The middle school Homecoming Dance was successful in raising money for the National 
Junior Honor Society. Students had a lot of fun, and teachers, parents, and the principal 
survived the night as well!  

 Student Council Elections  

We are conducting the 5th/6th grade Student Council elections on September 11th. The 
campaign posters are up in the hallway, and there are some really creative ones this 
year!  A president, vice-president, and five representatives from each grade will be 
elected. Student council raises funds for various organizations in the community and the 
Panhandle area. 

 First Send-off and JH Football game 

Thursday, September 10th, the cheerleaders led a send-off for the JH football team. We 
travelled to Clayton, NM for the game. The boys played well, even though we didn’t get 
the win. They shook off all their “nerves” of the first game, and we’re confident the next 
one will result in a win. We only have one team, so many of our 7th grade boys are 
competing on the field with 8th graders from the opposing teams. 

 


